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Swallownest Sunshine Spring 1 Week 6                

February 14th 2025 

A note from Mrs Peake: 

Today, we are ending our 

term with a push on        

democracy and ensuring 

all of our children have 

their voices heard as they 

vote for who they would 

like to represent their 

class as either an Eco-

Councillor or a Reading 

Ambassador. We have 

been lucky enough to be joined by 

members of our local council to 

make the whole process as true to 

real-life as possible for the children. 

#Democracy 

Dates for your diary: 

04.03.25 Y5 Open Classroom 2:30pm 

05.03.25 Y3 Open Classroom 2:30pm  

06.03.25 World Book Day 

10.03.25 FS2 Cannon Hall Farm trip 

                Y1 Open Classroom 2:30pm  

13.03.25 Class photos 

14.03.25 Inset day—school closed  

21.03.25 Red Nose Day   

28.03.25 Break up for 

Easter      

Focus on this fortnight:  

We had a wonderful time at the Rotherham Schools    

Athletics Competition last week with our mixed Y5/6 

team. All the children who took part really worked hard 

to achieve Gold Standard as they competed with 7    

other local schools in both track and field events. We 

were lucky enough to come first in two events—the long 

jump and the chest push throwing. Well done!             

Swallownest! #TeamWorkMakesTheDreamWork 

The 
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Reading Ambassador’s recommended read of the fortnight: 

Clara Best from New Zealand Class, recommends ‘Nevermoor—The Trials 

of Morrigan Crow’ (written by Jessica Townsend) 

“I have loved reading this book because I really enjoy mysteries. 

The characters are really interesting too so you can never get 

bored with this story! There are other books in the series and I 

can’t wait to read those next.” 

Ask Clara if you have any questions about ‘Nevermoor—The Trials 

of Morrigan Crow’.  

Attendance figures for the fortnight: 

Whole school target = 96.6% 

England 1—92.9% 

England 2—96.4% 

China—94.5% 

Kenya—97.5% 

India—97.% 

New Zealand—92.2% 

Canada—93.8% 

Mexico—99.1% 

Mrs Peake’s Kindness Award: 

This fortnight, my Kindness Award 

goes to Aurelia Burton (Y1).      

Aurelia is such a kind-hearted 

young girl and nothing is too 

much trouble. Whenever I see 

Aurelia around school, she        

always asks if I’m having a lovely 

day and it never fails to put a big smile on my face. 

What a super star! 

Thank you for your kindness, Aurelia! 

A word from our Eco-Council: 

This week we 

have been busy 

voting for the     

newest members 

of our council. 

We can’t wait for 

our first meeting 

after the holidays. 


